
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on September 3, 2014 from Mr. Julio 
Cholula requesting the following records: 

 
- A copy of the Parent Involvement Policy and a list of the non-

staff parents who participated in the joint writing of this 
document at Ronald O’Neal School 

- A list on the non-staff parents participating on the SIP 
committee and how they were selected 

- A copy of the School-Parent compact and a list of the non-staff 
parents that contributed to the writing of the compact 

- The dates and times of the Annual Title I meeting for the 2013-
2014 school year and the current year. 

- A copy of the Title I budget for Ronald O’Neal School 
- A copy of all academic data provided to parents at the Annual 

Title I meeting. 
- A list of any and all Title I meetings held at the school during 

the 2013-2014 school year. 
 
 

The request was approved on September 9, 2014.   
 
 
The responding documents were e-mailed to Mr. Cholula on  
September 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


